A term deposit account has been opened and $58K invested at the highest interest rate available at
the moment, as well as an operating account.

New updated Polart Organizing Committee rules are almost completed, to reflect changes from RN
to Polart Inc. together with new definitions and recommendations that are up to date.

Our first new letter will be launched on the 1% of June to all members of Polart Inc. as well as groups
who would like to join Polart Inc. and work with us to grow and develop new ways of ensuring Polart
will be a success story for our Polish youth and everyone dedicated to sharing our traditions and
culture in all forms of art for many years to come.

Our commitment to all future Polart Festivals including Brisbane 2018 is strong, robust and growing.
The future for our youth and history through Polart | believe is very positive and enhances the
interest of our younger members in the Polish community to be more actively involved.

Pawet Zajac
President
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